
Dear Sirs, 
 
I would like to highlight that allowing personal data owners having the rights to correct their 
personal data stored in those organizations, which have previously obtained their personal data, will 
increase business cost substantially.   
 
This means that individuals can request an organization to alter their personal data stored in the 
organization’s systems (and to prove that the changes have been made).   
 
Please consider carefully the impact on business cost.   
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Chiok Meng 


